THE OFFICIAL PROCEEDINGS OF THE GRANT PARISH SCHOOL
BOARD OF THE PARISH OF GRANT, STATE OF LOUISIANA, TAKEN

AT A SPECIAL MEETING HELD ON THURSDAY, JULY 8, 2021

The Parish School Board of the Parish of Grant, State of Louisiana, met in its regular meeting
place, the Grant Parish School Board Office, Colfax, Louisiana, in Special Session, Thursday, July 8,
2021 at 5:00 o’clock P.M.

There were present Mrs. Mary Bullock, Mr. Lloyd Whitman, Mrs. Lisa Roberts, Mrs. Karen
Layton, Mr. Mike Slaughter, Mrs. Deborah “Debbie” McFarland and Mr. William “Bill” Riggs. Mrs.
Karen Layton was late. Mrs. Deborah “Debbie” McFarland and Mr. Randy Browning were absent.

Mr. Paxton Teddlie, Secretary-Treasurer was also present.

The Parish School Board of the Parish of Grant, State of Louisiana, was duly convened by Mr.
Mike Slaughter, Vice-President of the Grant Parish School Board, who then stated that the Grant Parish
School Board was ready to transact any business which may come before the Board.

No guests signed in to be recognized.

Motion by Mrs. Bullock, seconded by Mr. Riggs and unanimously approved Pay Application
Number 1 to D’Argent Companies, Real Estate and Construction in the amount of $163,681.30, Progress
Billing on Georgetown High School Interim K-12 Campus. Mrs. Layton came in after this item was voted
on.

Superintendent Comments and Board Members Comments: Discussed: Electric Pole at
Georgetown High, COVID Testing/ Vaccine/ Masks, Status on construction at school sites and may have
to use Surplus Funds to pay extra on Insurance Premium.

Motion by Mr. Whitman, seconded by Mrs. Roberts and unanimously approved adjourning the

meeting.
s/Mike Slaughter
Mike Slaughter
Vice-President
Grant Parish School Board
ATTEST:
Paxton Teddlie
Secretary-Treasurer
Grant Parish School Board



